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Brooker Highway Junction Upgrades:
Elwick, Goodwood and Howard Roads

Notification of Works

To the Resident

Hazell Bros has now started works on the Brooker Highway Junction Upgrades project.

Currently, we are building a new entrance to Timsbury Road from Howard Road (opposite the
entrance to Bunnings). The old entrance to Timsbury Road from the Howard Road roundabout
will then be closed.

From Tuesday, 9t" February 2016, Stage 1 works will commence on the Brooker Highway
itself. Most of the roadworks will be on land next to the highway and will not directly affect
traffic. However, there will be some changes for traffic at the Howard Road roundabout.

The works include:
e Making the Howard Road roundabout smaller to allow space for roadworks on the
river side of the highway
e Joining the existing highway with the smaller roundabout

From March 2016, main works will commence at the Elwick and Goodwood Road
intersections. Most of the roadworks will be on land next to Elwick and Goodwood Roads and
will not directly affect traffic.

The works include:
e Constructing new Elwick and Goodwood Road sections to join these roads together
e Building a new carpark at Elwick Racecourse
e Constructing a new section of Renfrew Road

These road works will create some delays for drivers and will have an impact on some
residents during construction. All road works will be carefully planned and monitored to make
sure delays are minimised and any impacts on residents are carefully managed.

Updates on road works will be provided to residents, businesses & facilities as well as
motorists and the general public. These updates will be about new works, changes to traffic
conditions, bus routes and bus stops, and changes to pedestrian access.
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Update information will be provided by:
e Electronic signs in the area
e Updates on the State Roads website (see address below)
e |Letters from Hazell Bros (like this one)
e Direct contact by Hazell Bros personnel

For the duration of the total project there is a twenty four (24) hour Customer Service
phone number (HOTLINE): 62777 666 and an email address for all public enquiries:
BrookerProject@Hazellbros.com.au

General information about the project, including road works updates, can be found on the
State Roads website at www.transport.tas.gov.au/road/projects

If you have any questions about the works for the Brooker Highway Junction Upgrades
please contact myself, Rod Headlam, Community Liaison Officer.

Yours sincerely

/‘%PVCM

Rod Headlam
COMMUNITY LIAISON OFFICER

Email: rod.headlam@hazellbros.com.au Phone: 0419 335 089
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